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May 4, 2017

Teresa Beed, Accounting and Finance (2014-2017)
Orion Berryman, Chemistry (2016-2017)
John DeBoer, Theatre (2015-2017)

Larry Howell, Law (2014-2017)
Chris Kirkpatrick, Music (2014-2017)
Cameron Lawrence, Management Information Systems (2016-2017)
Simona Stan, Management and Marketing (2014-2017)

                                   
Re: Faculty Senate Service

Dear Senators:

Participation in faculty governance at The University of Montana is an essential element in maintaining academic quality.  

Your commitment and involvement are very much appreciated and have contributed to making the Faculty Senate a vital part of the faculty governance process. Thank you for serving in the Senate.
We hope you will continue your active participation in faculty governance activities.  To stay informed regarding future Senate communications and business visit www.umt.edu/facultysenate. 

Sincerely, 

Executive Committee of the Faculty Senate (ECOS)
  �


32 Campus Drive, University Hall 221


Missoula, MT 59812











